Ahavath Messiah Ministries

Dr. Al & Michele Reichman

March 2022 Prayer Letter



PO Box 330337 Fort Worth, IX 70103 817-203-9908 anavathmessian@gmail.com

Did you know?

Last Valentine's
Day 60 million
Israeli flowers were
exported to Europe
to sell.

Ahavath Messiah translated from Hebrew means Love Messiah. Our purpose is to take the love of Messiah to Jewish people so they may come to faith in the Messiah of Israel. Equally important is the need to encourage other believers in the churches to embrace their witness of Messiah to Jewish People.

Do you have a Jewish friend you would like to send a tract? Please email us their address and we'll mail them the Messiah tract and response card to info@ahavathmessiah.

Support & Donations: Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218-0229 281-599-7411

Home Church: Worth Baptist Church, Fort Worth, TX

www.ahavathmessiah.com

Dear Praying Friends,

March was an eventful month. I was privileged to preach again in Alaska. I was afraid the weather would be unbearable but it was pleasant. I preached 11 times in 5 churches over 8 days. At 11:30 I found my flight to Seattle had been cancelled and I would not be able to fly home until Tuesday. Later I found that the Metroplex was hit with 10 tornadoes on Monday and had my flight not been cancelled I would have flown right into the middle of it all. The Lord certainly protected me and I am very grateful!

On April 25th we will finally be boarding the plane and heading out to Israel. This has been a long, awaited tour and I have 38 very excited people anxious to set their feet on Israeli soil! Please keep us in prayer. Please pray that everyone will be able to get their Covid PCR tests results within the limited time frame and that everyone will test negative. This is the only time a "negative" is a "positive!" I was not willing to plan another tour until I knew I could get this one there. Now that this tour is a reality, I am planning a tour for next year and already have 9 people who have made deposit. The dates are April 24-May 4, 2023. The information for this tour is on our website and you can sign up and make your deposit there.

Our tract ministry had reached a milestone in March. We have now sent my tract to 151,000 Jewish families. Having sent this to every Jewish family in the Metroplex we are now sending it to Jewish families in Houston. Also included in this number is 500 tracts that went to the NE Ohio area because a church in that area has a burden for reaching Jewish people in their community! We always get some very hateful responses to this tract, though it uses no New Testament references and doesn't mention the name Jesus. I have come to believe that the harsher the response the more the Holy Spirit is working. Please continue to pray for these Jewish families who have and will receive this tract!

Michele and I remain grateful for your continued faithful prayer and financial support. Apart from you our ministry could not be possible. Please never forget that it is by your mercy they shall obtain mercy! Romans 11:30-31.

In Messiah, Dr. al Reichman